
Regional flag-selling activities
cancelled

     The Social Welfare Department (SWD) has been informed by the three flag
day organisers that the regional flag-selling activities in public places
scheduled to be held today (October 19) have been cancelled, a spokesman for
the SWD said.

     The three charities are the Hong Kong Joint Council of Parents of the
Mentally Handicapped, Hong Kong Single Parents Association and Hong Kong
Employment Development Service Limited. They have been issued Public
Subscription Permits to hold flag sales on Hong Kong Island, in Kowloon and
in the New Territories respectively from 7am to 12.30pm today.

     For enquiries, please contact the individual organisations. Contact
information of the above three organisations is as follows:
 

Region Name of
Organisation Contact Person Number

Hong Kong Island

The Hong Kong
Joint Council of
Parents of the
Mentally
Handicapped

Ms Chau 2778 8131

Kowloon
Hong Kong Single
Parents
Association

Ms Li 2338 1303

New Territories

Hong Kong
Employment
Development
Service Limited

Ms Lee 2326 7862
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